
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
18 May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Paul Gemmell, the school photographer, will be coming into school on Wednesday 6th June to 
take Class Photographs. 

 
No child will be photographed unless we have a completed form signed by the 
parent/guardian. 
 
Please return your authorisation slip by Monday 4th June. 
 
We will inform you via text message once the photographs are on display in the hall so you 
can make your purchases. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs Bayes 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 
 

No child will be photographed unless we have a completed form signed by the 
parent/guardian. 
 
 
I wish my child to be photographed with their class  
 
Name _________________________ Class _____ 

 

 

 
 
Signed ……………………………………….……………….Parent/Guardian   Date……………..………… 
 

 


